




Selection of Music 
 
Music is an integral part of the celebration of the Liturgy. Because a funeral celebration is 
an official liturgy of the church, no secular music may be used. 
 
Selection and Proclamation of Readings 
 
Someone from the family or friend of the family is encouraged to proclaim the First 
Reading, Second Reading, and General Intercessions, from the pulpit, which is on the left 
side of the sanctuary as you face the altar. On the day of the Funeral Liturgy, the 
Lectionary (Book of Readings) will be used to proclaim the Word. 
 
Placing the Pall on the Casket 
 
The Mass of Christian Burial uses baptismal symbolism to speak to our hearts and 
increase our faith in the resurrection. At Baptism, one is sprinkled with the waters of 
baptism, clothed in a white garment, and given a light from the Easter Candle. Our 
beloved dead are sprinkled with the waters of baptism, clothed in a white garment, and 
given a light from the Easter Candle. Our beloved dead are sprinkled with holy water, 
covered with a white pall (covering) and the Easter Candle shines hear the casket. Family 
members are invited to cover the casket with the white pall at the beginning of the funeral 
Rites. The funeral director will assist the family at this time. 
 
Presentation of Gifts 
 
Members of the family may bring forth the bread and wine to be used at the Mass. There 
will be one container of hosts and one vessel of wine. These are the only gifts which may 
be brought up in the procession. If you have three or four people, two would carry the 
gifts while the other two accompany them. 
 
Eulogy 
 
If the family chooses to have someone offer a personal reflection on the life of the 
deceased, it is strongly recommended that this be done either at a wake service at the 
funeral home or at a luncheon following the Funeral Mass. If “Words of Remembrance” 
are to be done in Church, only one person may offer remarks on behalf of the family. 
They must be done before the Funeral Mass and are limited to three minutes. The eulogy 
should have a Christian theme, celebrating the person’s life journey to God. The person 
delivering the eulogy should be reasonably sure he/she can do so with clarity and dignity. 
Again, multiple eulogies are not permitted. 






















































